
Submitter: Russel Swalberg 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Housing and Homelessness 

Measure: HB3501 

Not only is our state turning into a dump, but to now allow people to sue for being 

removed from public property is an outrageous misuse of public funds and opens it 

for more homeless individuals to move here and set up camp.  There is no longer 

consequences for bad decisions here in oregon unless you are trying to succeed as a 

business owner or as a member of the middle class.  We are the ones who have to 

pay to clean up the mess left behind and to no avail when the camp is back the next 

day.  This is beyond reasonable!!!! Make it STOP! 

Sincerely-  Very frustrated voter from Multnomah county.    


